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Subject: Oppose Proposed Redistricting Maps that Divide El Paso – Support Fair Representation

To the Texas Senate Redistricting Committee:

My name is Alicia de Jong Davis, and I am a resident of El Paso County. I am writing to strongly
oppose any redistricting proposals that divide our community, including efforts to strip Fort
Bliss and the El Paso International Airport out of Congressional District 16, or to cut El Paso
into multiple Republican-leaning districts.

These proposed changes do not reflect the reality of our community. El Paso is a unified,
interconnected region — economically, culturally, and historically. Fort Bliss, the airport,
downtown, and our surrounding neighborhoods form one vibrant and diverse community. Attempts to
divide us undermine our representation and silence the voices of Latino, military, and working-
class families.

As a proud voter, I am urging you to protect the integrity of El Paso by keeping District 16
whole and resisting gerrymandering that dilutes our vote.

The people of El Paso deserve fair maps — not political manipulation.

Respectfully,
Alicia de Jong Davis

 




